
Sly Fox Ski Club Membership Meeting via Email, March 24, 2021 

Welcome to our Final Eblast for the 2020-2021 Sly Fox Ski Club Season 

The 2021-2022 Sly Fox Ski Club Board of Directors are: 

 President:   Nile Beck 
 Vice President:  Kelly Kloehn 
 Secretary: 
 Treasurer:   Julie Buechner 
 Advisor:  Bruce Kettner, Past President 
 
The Club is looking for a volunteer for the Secretary position.  If you are interested, please 
email Julie Buechner at:Membership@slyfoxskiclub.org.   
 
 

Anyone have any ideas or activities the Club could do this Summer for excitement?  Contact Nile Beck at: 
President@slyfoxskiclub.org 

The April Newsletter is going to be a little late.  You can expect it around the 15th of the month.   

To say the least, this has been one unprecedented year!  But we made it through………… 

Quick Recap: 

 We masked up and our new President, Nile Beck, kicked off our annual meeting on October 7, 2020 at 
“The Bar”.   Julie gave the annual Financial Report and Sam and Deb presented our trips.  

 That was our only in-person meeting of the year.  Due to safety concerns, the Board elected to conduct 
all future meetings via E-blasts for the remainder of the year. 

 Due to COVID, we canceled our Meridel, France trip, but we were able to go to Big Snow Resort in 
January and February for 2 great trips.  Sam and Deb already have our Big Snow trips booked for 2021-
2022, along with Telluride in 2022 and France in 2023. 

 Due to safety concerns, we also canceled our Christmas Party and Spring Banquet.  Don’t worry, we are 
already booked at the Red Ox for our 2021 Christmas Party. 

 Our elections for the 2021-2022 Board of Directors were done via emails.  

Thank you to all who have joined & renewed their Sly Fox Membership this year. We have 94 members!  

Our new 2021-2022 Season begins on May 1, 2021 and lasts until April 30, 2022.  Be sure to get your 
memberships in early.  You don’t want to miss out on signing up for the Telluride trip in 2022!  Membership is 
the best way to get the most current news of the Club and to keep the Club going with the best trips 
imaginable.  

 

Hope to see all of you at our Annual Meeting on October 6, 2021 at “The Bar”. 

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 


